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Dear staff, parents and carers,  
 
Goodooga Central School is temporarily non-operational today due to a significant water leak under 
Building E caused by a blockage in the school’s septic system.  

School Infrastructure NSW is working closely with the school and qualified contractors to resolve the 
issue as quickly as possible. 

A septic pumper truck arrived onsite this morning to pump out the excess waste water to enable 
further rectification work to occur. 

The school is expected to re-open tomorrow (Tuesday 15 August) 

The school will continue to keep the community up to date.  

School Infrastructure NSW is working closely with qualified contactors to assess what other mitigation 
measures should be implemented. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or email 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
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